Attention: This Letter is in Place of Our June Newsletter

President’s Letter
Sue Plagge

Greetings All! Well here we are in the middle of June and still no sign as to when we will
resume our Guild Meetings. | spoke with the Pastor of Bethlehem Church and was able to get
some clarification. They plan to resume services at their church in July, but the services will take
place in the parking lot. At this time, it is unknown when any activities will be held inside the
church. This puts us kind of in a bind as to when we will begin having guild meetings and
workshops again. We will just have to be patient and wait and see what develops.

New membership books will not be printed at this time, so if you have not sent in your dues
you can wait until we begin meeting again. The board is planning to meet in July, so look for
more information after that.

This has been a difficult time for all of us. | miss our meetings and workshops. | miss getting
together with all of my quilting friends. | miss seeing the beautiful quilts everyone has made.

When | see your projects it always motivates me to keep working on mine.

Until we are able to meet again continue to stay safe and happy quilting!



